el ~
axd }’f‘)f‘c/w— e

Joanne Macholc P ST
——

From: Nigel Warr <nfwarr@gmail.com>

Sent: 02 June 2014 20:09

To: Post Hearings

Subject: Core Strategy document

Dear Sir/Madam,

Preston Council have already passed 220 houses on Halfpenny lane and 200 of these have been allowed to be offset
against the number of houses required to be built in Longridge. There are a number of other planning applications passed
by PC ( 78 on Moss farm and the nursing home opposite ridings and the 14 at DJ Ryans) and a further 190 in application.
Based on this precedent we believe these should also be offset against the number of houses required in Longridge.

Nigel and Margaret Warr

Netherleigh
Lower Lane
Longridge
PR338Q



